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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 12th December 2024 

 

 
It is that time of the year when we begin to plan our Christmas events. We like to give you plenty of notice, 
as we are all busy people. One of our annual events is supporting ‘Save the Children's Christmas Jumper 
Day’. This is an annual event which raises money for children in the UK and across the world. Every 
December, millions of people across the United Kingdom (and beyond!) put on a festive outfit at their 
workplace, school or with friends and make a donation to help give children the magical future they 
deserve. 
 
We will be asking the children to wear their Christmas Jumper on Thursday 12th December 2024. Since 
2012, millions of people like you have put on their jazziest jumpers for one day in December, donated £2 to 
Save the Children, and helped make the world better for children in the UK and around the world.  
 
Please donate using our JustGiving link: https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/cjd240019236 
 
For more information https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/faq  
 

Kind regards, 

SPriestley 
Miss S Priestley 
Head Teacher              
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